HEARING CANCELATION NOTICE

At the request of the applicant, the Connecticut Siting Council has canceled the public
hearing scheduled for Thursday, January 21, 2010, beginning at 3:00 p.m., and continued at 7:00
p.m., at the Glastonbury Town Hall, 2155 Main Street, Glastonbury, Connecticut. The canceled
proceeding was in regards to an application by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless and
Message Center Management for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need
for the construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility located off

Dayton Road in South Glastonbury, Connecticut.
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